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DALLAS--William W. Fitzgerrel, a graduate student in 

physiology at The University of Texas Southwestern Medical School, 

has been chosen to present a scientific paper at the 56th annual 

meeting of the Federation of American Societies for Experimental 

Biology. 

Mr. Fitzgerrel, son of the Rev. and Mrs. John Fitzgerrel, 

formerly of Matador and now of McAdoo, will have as his topic, 

"The Effect of Ouabain on Sodium and Potassium Transport in the 

Toad Bladder." This work is part of a larger scientific 

investigation in the UTSWMS Department of Physiology aimed at 

discovering mechanisms of kidney function. 

A dozen faculty members and associates from the medical 

school will be presenting papers at the April 10-14 FASEB 

meeting in Atlantic City, N.J. 
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